
 

 

    

                         

 

 

 

 

  

WEEKLY UPDATE 
19th June 2019 

 

END OF YEAR REPORTS 

Your child’s report will be sent home along with information 

regarding their teacher for next year the week beginning 

Monday 24th June.   

    

 
On Wednesday 5th June, P5 pupils made the train 

journey to Cultra Folk and Transport Museum. The 

children experienced what it was like to step back in 

time and see what life was like in Ulster over 100 years 

ago! In the evening the children attended The Barn 

Dance and P5 also took part in the traditional ‘Cultra’s 

Got Talent’. Lots of fun was had by all!  

          
Thank-you to everyone who helped make our Summer Fete last 

Thursday evening a success.  Despite the cold temperatures, it 

was a great night, raising a fantastic amount of £1400.  

We would also like to thank our Friends’ Association who 

organised this event.  They have worked tirelessly this year 

providing our school community with numerous events, raising 

enough funds to purchase a total of 18 ipads for the school!! 

This will make a great difference to our pupils. 

** Please contact the school office if you lost a  

Nomination Bracelet on the night** 

 
 
 

DINNER MENU 

The dinner menu has changed for the last week of school  -

(Mon 24th – Thurs 27th).  The menu for this week is available 

to view on the school website.   

There will be no break or lunch available on Friday 28th June 

as school will finish at 12pm. 

Please note also that the school canteen will open for the 

new school term on Mon 2nd September and dinners will cost 

£2.60 per day. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB ARRANGEMENTS 

There will be no Breakfast Club on Friday 28th June. 

We would like to thank all our staff and volunteers who 

have helped out with this club during the year. 

 

                                

    

The staff would like to wish everyone an enjoyable 

summer break.  We look forward to welcoming the 

children back to school on Friday 30th August (12pm 

finish) fully rested and eager to commence a new school 

year. 

 


